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Dear Chair Reynolds, Vice-Chair Nguyen, Vice-Chair Scharf, and Members of the 

Committee, 

I strongly support HB 4085, which would provide grants to help non-citizens obtain 

lawful immigrant status. This status is essential to insure Oregon's newest residents 

thrive in their new home by allowing access to employment, health care, education, 

and other essential services. 

Thank you for considering my testimony is support of this legislation. 

John Detweiler 

Deschutes County 


